Sherron Skipper

From: Lauren Baker

Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2019 12:51 PM
To: Lauren Baker

Subject: Outdoor Basketball Court Ribbon Cutting

Media Contact: Lauren Baker
Lauren.baker@hartsvillesc.gov

843.917.0602

Media Advisory: Outdoor Basketball Court Ribbon Cutting

WHAT: Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for the New Outdoor Basketball Court at Byerly Park

Members of the public and the media are invited to join the City of Hartsville Parks and Recreation Department as they
host a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony to officially recognize the opening of the Outdoor Basketball Court on the campus of

Byerly Park outside of the Coach T.B. Thomas Sports Center.

Members of the City of Hartsville Parks Committee and the Byerly Foundation Board will be present as both played an
integral role in bringing this court to Hartsville. The City of Hartsville Parks and Recreation Department is committed to
creating recreational opportunities for those living in or visiting Hartsville to enjoy as it contributes to the overall well-

being of this City.
WHEN: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 at 10 a.m.

WHERE: 701 West Washington Street, Hartsville, SC 29550
HiHt

Lauren Baker
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843.917.0602 [Office]
803.229.0531 [Cell]





